

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

January 18, 2011

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

Howard Tice, Agent STP. Inc

5526 W. North Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Tice:

This is to notify you that on January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 5526 W. North Ave. ("Narrow Lane") be renewed with a 60-day suspension suspension based upon items 3, 4 and 5 on the police report, testimony from the local alderman and testimony of the neighbors.

On January 6, 2012, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application for Class "B" Tavern license in which the Committee recommended that your license be renewed with a 60-day suspension suspension based upon items 3, 4 and 5 on the police report, testimony from the local alderman and testimony of the neighbors. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 18, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, and you did file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee and your written objections, the Common Council adopted the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "B" Tavern license with a 60-day suspension suspension based upon items 3, 4 and 5 on the police report, testimony from the local alderman and testimony of the neighbors.

Said suspension is to be in effect from 12:01 a.m., February 1, 2012 through midnight, March 31, 2012.

Respectfully.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 18, 2012

Porfirio Gomez, Agt. Bronco Metal Polishing LLC 815 W. Washington St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Gomez:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Junk Dealer license for "Broco Metal Polishing LLC" at 2104 N. 31st St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon police evidence provided to the committee.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 18, 2012

Rickey N. Swift 4645 N. 77th St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Swift:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Junk Collector (Truck) license for "Swift Junking" at 4645 N. 77th St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 18, 2012

Efraim Elmazi 2040 W. Wisconsin Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53233

Dear Mr. Elmazi:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Sal's New York Pizza" at 2040 W. Wisconsin Ave be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon aldermanic testimony.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File 110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 18, 2012

Faisal L. Sarama 1000 E. Locust St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Sarama:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for an Extended Hours Establishment license for "Milano Pizza" at 1000 E. Locust St. be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your second non-appearance, despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

-Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 18, 2012

Daniel Groholski, Agent Richochet On, Inc. 7009 W. Capitol Dr. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Groholski:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Permanent Extension of Premise for the premises at 7009 W. Capitol Dr. ("Ricochet On In") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 18, 2011

Malia K. Baldry 1606 E. Royall Place #4 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Baldry:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Since gery,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

City Clerk's Office CCF110910



Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

January 18, 2012

Elham Abdul Rahim, Agent Family Super Saver, Inc. 1035 W. Wayland Dr. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Abdul Rahim:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, January 4, 2012, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt and Class "A" Liquor license for the premises at 2301 W. Hopkins St. ("Family Supersaver") be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon overconcentration of alcohol beverage outlets in the area.

On Wednesday, January 18, 2012, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a \$75 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCF110910